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Polytechnic University Saint Petersburg: autumn call 2016
3 mensagens

Cyxoea EnuzaBeTta AnekceeBHa <suhova_ea@spbstu.ru> 3 de fewereiro de 2016 09:11
Para: "finger@smail.ufsm.br" <finger@smail.ufsm.br>

Dear Partners from Brazil,

the winter is growing in strength - it's time to make plans for the coming autumn semester 2016/2017!
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In order to facilitate the application procedures between our universities, we are now sending you information on the application procedure at
Peter the Great Saint Petersburg Polytechnic University (SPbPU) as well as other useful information for incoming exchange students.

e Semester Programs (on a non-paid basis for our bilateral agreement partners)

. Possibility of studying and research/internship (combination should be discussed with SPbPU’s Professors well before the application
deadline and can be considered only in case of Professor’s positive decision) within the fields listed below:

Engineering:

Civil Engineering
Mechanical Engineering
Electrical Power Engineering
Energy Technology
Material Science

Design



Power Plant Engineering

Computer Science

Natural Sciences:
Mesoscopics
Microelectronics

Photonics and Nanoelectronics

Management and Humanities
Business Studies
Finances

Humanities (Russian Language and Culture)

Please, find all necessary information in our FactSheet attached.

Web-links for the Information on single course units offered in English within new degree programs, semester programs etc could be found in
our FactSheet.

For general enquiries regarding the application process for master/bachelor programs, please, contact the coordinators, mentioned in each
program description.

For general enguiries regarding the application process for semester exchange students, please contact:

Dr. Natalia Stoliarova stoljarova_na@spbstu.ru (Head of intemational academic mobility department)
Elizaveta Sukhova suhova_ea@spbstu.ru (Incoming/Outgoing Student Advisor)

Anastasia Sidorova sidorova_ana@spbstu.ru (Incoming/Outgoing Student Advisor)

We look forward to receiving similar information from your University, in order to prepare our outgoing exchange students for their exchange
period. -

If you are not the right person to address, I would greatly appreciate if you could forward this e-mail to the responsible person and inform me on
his/her contact details.

Looking forward 1o further fruitfid co-operation,

Ms. Elizaveta Soukhova
Incoming and Outgoing Exchange Students Advisor

International Academic Mobility Department
Peter the Great St. Petersbure Polvtechnic Universitv



